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13/02/2024

MR Adam Blaiklock
3 / 5a Wollombi RD
Bilgola plateau NSW 2107

RE: Mod2023/0684 - 1193 Barrenjoey Road PALM BEACH NSW 2108

I strongly support this application.
We do not have enough venues for ourselves or our guests North of Newport.
Pittwater is one of the greatest destinations in Australia and certainly appear in every
Australian tourism campaign … yet we have limited choice for dining.
The JOEY has the potential to be a must visit destination (if they get the food right). They
certainly have the location sorted and from what I have seen, have done a great job on the
refurbish. It is respectful to the heritage of the old wharf and looks beautiful as we walk along
the beach.
As a resident of the Northern Beaches we deserve the opportunity to eat and enjoy what this
venue is proposing.
It’s a resturaunt, not a nightclub!
Owning a home near a restaurant should not give you the right to stop all of us enjoying fine
dining in the evening.
Please approve this application

Aye,

Adam Blaiklock




